TEMPORARY
STUDENT
HOUSING

NEEDED

Enrollment increase of both single and married
students have overcrowded University Housing
faahues.Temporary housing will be necessary for
freshmen students coming into Fairbanks on .
Sept. 1,1971.

If you have space and desire to provlde
temporary housing for a new University of Alaska
student, please contact:

' STUDENT HOUSING OFFICE
‘ 479-7247 or 479-7785 .
for further information.




